
January in Delano 
Happy New Year! 

Hopefully everybody is ready for the cold weather 
coming our way in the coming months. But don’t 
worry, spring and summer will be here once again. 

Your friends and neighbors in the Delano 
Neighborhood Association invite you to please join 
our January meeting which will be a Soup Potluck 
Dinner. Please bring your favorite soup, stew, or 
other concoction to share. Meet your new Board 
Members and share your thoughts and ideas for 
Delano. It’s going to be fun - you won’t want to 
miss out! 

What with the many infrastructure improvements 
happening, the St. Paddy’s Day Parade, Riverfest, 
the WindSurge at Riverfront Stadium, the list of 
projects happening along with a variety of events 
to enjoy and participate in just keeps growing! 

Lastly, don’t forget about the many businesses, 
churches, and restaurants here in Delano that help 
to give us our unique “vibe” that we all love so 
much. Please support them - they are an essential 
part of our Delano. The good news is there are 
even MORE coming in the coming year. It seems 
like everybody wants to be a part of Delano!

The next meeting of the Delano Neighborhood Association will be on: 
Tuesday, January 16, 2024 @ 6:30 p.m. 

at West Douglas Church of Christ’s Annex Building - 1924 W Douglas Ave 
This meeting will be a “meet and greet” function combined with our 

annual Soup Potluck Dinner 
Our meetings are always open to the public.
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January Calendar 
  1 - New Year’s Day 
  8 - Mayor and City Council Swearing In Ceremony 
15 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
16 - Delano Neighborhood Association Meeting 
       and Potluck Dinner 
29 - Kansas Day 

District Directors 
District 1: position open 

District 2: William Glander 
d2@DelanoWichita.com 

District 3: Allen Stoker 
d3@DelanoWichita.com 

District 4: Travis Roberts 
d4@DelanoWichita.com 

District 5: position open 

If you are interested in becoming a Director for your 
District, please contact any of the Board Officers. 

Board Officers 
President - Vince Hancock 
316.265.4247 
president@DelanoWichita.com 

Vice-President - Position Open 
vp@DelanoWichita.com 

Secretary - Danny Lawson 
316.259.3955 
secretary@DelanoWichita.com 

Treasurer - Chris Parisho 
316.806.2198 
treasurer@DelanoWichita.com 

Editorial Staff 
Dispatch Editor - Danny Lawson 
dispatch@DelanoWichita.com 

Assistant Editor - Leslie Kinder 
editor@DelanoWichita.com 

Delano Policing Officers 
Beat 12 Officer - Officer Phommachanh 
316.350.3460 
FPhommachanh@Wichita.gov 

Beat 14 Officer - Darrin R. Williams 
316.350.3460 
drwilliams@Wichita.gov 

Check us out on Facebook at: 
facebook.com/delanoneighborhood/
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Wichita City Council 
Swearing In Ceremony 

6pm Monday, January 8, 2024 

Please join us for a special City Council 
meeting to celebrate the swearing in of: 

Mayor Lily Wu 

District 2 Council Member Becky Tuttle 

District 4 Council Member Dalton Glasscock 

District 5 Council Member J.V. Johnston 

Following the ceremony will be a reception in 
the Council Boardroom across the hall. 

The event will be streamed live,                 
you may view here: 

 City's YouTube channel 

Make a New Year’s Resolution! 
Come in for skincare treatments and start a skincare 

regimen this New Year! Free consultations are available.


Beauty by Taryn offers skincare treatments, full body 
waxing, lash lifts and tints, brow laminations and tints, 

makeup applications, lash extensions, and more!


Visit:  BeautyByTaryn.com


Located inside:

A New U Salon and Boutique 

1323 W Douglas Ave

Wichita KS 67213


Kansas Day 
January 29th 

Ad Astra per Aspera 
"to the stars through difficulties"

Out and About in Delano 
Starting with the January 2024 issue of our 

Dispatch, a new feature called “Out and About 
in Delano” will be a page where each month 
photos of anything in Delano will be shared. 

To have your photo considered, just email your 
photo, photographer’s name, and the subject 

matter to: dispatch@DelanoWichita.com 
 and we’ll feature your photo for others to enjoy 

as your share your creativity! 

~ Thank you. 

Since 1871
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Soup 
Potluck Dinner 

Tuesday, January 16 - 6:30pm 
1924 W. Douglas 

in the Church of Christ’s Annex Hall 

Your friends and neighbors in the Delano Neighborhood Association invite 
you to please join our January meeting which will be a Soup Potluck Dinner. 

Please bring your favorite soup, stew, or other concoction to share. 

It’s a great opportunity to meet your new Board Members and to also share 
your thoughts and ideas for Delano. It’s going to be a fun evening and you 

won’t want to miss out!



Delano Is Your Neighborhood - Be Informed, 
Get Involved. Attend Your DAB Meeting Each Month!
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District 6 
DAB Meeting 

P lease no te t ha t t h i s 
month’s District 6 DAB 
meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, 
January 9th instead of the usual second 
Monday of the month. The meeting will begin 
at 6:30 pm at the Evergreen Community 
Center & Library, 2601 N. Arkansas. Staff will 
provide updates from Police, Fire & Library.

Multi-Modal Facility 
Project Update 
The final plans for The Hub (Multi-Modal Facility) 
will be submitted to the City in January 2024. 

It is anticipated that bids for construction will 
open in March 2024 with construction completed 
by June 2025.
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Keep Radon on Your Radar! 
January is National Radon Action Month. Radon is a radioactive gas you can’t see or smell, but it can 
cause severe health effects if it gets into your home. Naturally existing, low levels of uranium occur 
widely in the Earth’s crust. It is found in all 50 states! 

When was the last time you tested your home for Radon gas? Testing every 2 - 5 years is the only way 
to ensure your and your loved ones are safe from elevated levels of Radon in your home. Don’t put this 
off, exposure to Radio is the #1 cause of lung cancer in non-smokers. Test your living space today and 
mitigate any high radon levels. Test! Fix! Save a life! Learn more at:  www.sosradon.org 

http://www.sosradon.org
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Out and About in Delano

Since 1871

Christmas fun on north Millwood
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True meaning of Christmas on south Handley

 The festive Delano Bed and Breakfast
More fun on south Elizabeth

On Douglas
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